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Tom- Regarding Caufield's letter: I reviewed my memo on the General Walker files, the Unnamed Organization 

of Dallas, TX, and the Minutemen, and found that the information in the FBI files is more than likely not the 

information Mr. Caufield is attempting to obtain from the U.S. Marshall's Service. The FBI files appear to 

contain none of the names he lists in his letter to the ARRB; although, I will do a more thorough check at the 

FBI this afternoon. We will designate some of the information related to the riots at the University of 

Mississippi that relates to General Walker, but not for the same reasons he suggests as the FBI files do not 

appear to contain or substantiate his claims of assassination related persons being at the University of 

Mississippi riots. Again, I will look into this further just to be sure and will e-mail you with those results. If you 

have any further questions, please call me at the office until 10 am or, after 10 am at (202) 324-0688 

(Historical and Executive Review Unit of the FBI).
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